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Summary: Child and Family Practice Review 

of the Death of a Youth in the Care of the Director in 2020 
 

Circumstances of the Fatality 

The review examined the Indigenous Child and Family Services Agency and ministry 
involvement with an Indigenous youth who died. The youth was receiving guardianship 
services at the time of the death. 
 
Findings 

The services provided to the youth largely addressed their needs and supported their 
transition to adulthood. The youth was supported by a large care team who regularly 
met to discuss planning and service provision in order to support the youth. Although 
there was no recent communication with the youth’s Indigenous community, the youth 
had previously attended their Indigenous community and participated in cultural 
activities. 
 
Actions 

No actions were required to address the findings of the review. 
 
The review was completed in May 2022.  
 
 


